
S e r v i n g  T h i s  S u n d a y  J u l y  3 1  
Altar Guild:  Betty Huggins, Sherri Woodward, Glenda Sweet 
Counting Committee:  (Sunday) Debbie Jenkins and Ike Locklair  

(Monday):  Toby and Helen White 
Sound Technician:  Lee Hickman / Charles Hucks 
Ushers:  Mike Thomas (Head Usher), Kevin Cox, Eric Fox, Lee 

Hickman, Bo Ives, Sammy Johnson, Richard Jordan, Ken Senn, 
Bill Taylor, Frank Watts, Chris Wright     

Nursery Volunteers:  Anna Nelson, Anna Levy, Ansley Key, 
Heyward Key, Julia Brooks 

Children’s Church:  Charles and Ann Myers 
Evening Service (Hut):  Blake Martin 
 

S e r v i n g  N e x t  S u n d a y  A u g u s t  7  
Altar Guild:  Dawne Clonts, Freda Jones, Suzanne Owens 
Counting Committee:  (Sunday) Ike Locklair, George Goldfinch 

(Monday):  Lynn Hammond, Sallie Goldfinch 
Sound Technician:  Lee Hickman / Charles Hucks 
Ushers:  Duc Watts (Head Usher), Billy Joe Calhoun,  

Jack Driggers, Chris Johnson, James Hammond, Craig Hyman, 
Jimmy Jones, Blake Martin, George Martin, Dick Sayre,  
Phillip Thompson, Ernie Turnes     

Nursery Volunteers:  Allison Dudley, Ansley Key, Heyward Key, 
Elizabeth Senn, Emily Steiner 

Children’s Church:  TBD 
Evening Service (Hut):  Rev. Mac Kinnett   
 

Known Congregational Concerns 
Hospitals:   
Assisted Living Facilities:  

MedStar:  Faye Perrault; Waccamaw:  Julia Land; Kingston:  
Ruth Anderson; Conway Manor:  Edith Lewis; Agape Senior 
Living:  Gladys Alexander; Laurinburg, NC:  Carolyn Cox 

 
At Home: Jane Gore, Mildred Jones, Charles Dusenbury, 

Catherine Causey, Billy and Sylvia Avant, Diane Rodwell, Gwen 
Mishoe, Wallace Singleton, Tony and Tootsie Atkins, Frankie 
Hart, Tommy Jordan, Irene Calhoun,  Gene Grace Holbert,  
Gene Parker, Ruth Thomas. 

 

 
You may leave your bulletin in the pew and our ushers will recycle it. 

Reduce, reuse, and recycle! 

T h i s  W e e k  a t  F i r s t  C h u r c h  
 
Sunday, July 31 
  10:00 a.m. Sunday School 
  10:00 a.m. The Hut Bible Study / Broadcast 100.9 FM 
  11:00 a.m. Morning Worship / Sanctuary 
  6:00 p.m. Evening Service / Hut 
  7:30 p.m. Supper Club / El Cerro Grande-Conway 
 
Monday, August 1     
  9:00 a.m. Choir Camp / FLC 
  2:00 p.m. Staff Meeting / 2nd Floor Gathering Area 
 
Tuesday, August 2 
  9:00 a.m. Choir Camp / FLC  
  12:00 p.m. Bulletin Deadline 
    
Wednesday, August 3 
  9:00 a.m. Choir Camp / FLC 
  10:00 a.m. Making Sandwiches / FLC 
  7:00 p.m. Chancel Choir Rehearsal / Choir Room 
     
Thursday, August 4 
  9:00 a.m. Choir Camp / FLC 
  2:30 p.m. Cooking at the Shepherd’s Table / TST 
  3:00 p.m. Grief Support Group / FLC Senior Room 
 
Friday, August 5 
  9:00 a.m. Choir Camp / FLC 
  12:00 p.m. Choir Camp Show and Lunch / FLC 
   

FUMC Staff 
 
The Reverend Paul M. Kinnett, Pastor mac.kinnett@fumcconway.org 
Billy Fallaw, MM, Dir. of Music & Organist  billy.fallaw@fumcconway.org 
Neal Hendrick, Dir. of Children & Youth  neal.hendrick@fumcconway.org 
Cathy Estridge, Ministry Assistant office@fumcconway.org 
Elaine Weidman, Bookkeeper elaine.weidman@fumcconway.org 
Jan Kyzer, Nursery Coordinator jan.kyzer@fumcconway.org 
Gayle Fanshaw, Nursery 

 
CAP Food Needs for August 

Cereal, Peanut Butter, Jelly, Pasta and Spaghetti Sauce   

First  
United Methodist Church 

1001 Fifth Avenue 
Conway, South Carolina 29526 

(843) 488-4251 www.fumcconway.org 
 
 

 
Children’s Choir Camp! 

Monday, August 1- Friday, August 5 
9:00 a.m. to 12:00 p.m. 

Grades 1-5 
 

Join us at Noon on Friday for the 
show and a sandwich lunch! 



 
 

College/Career Supper Club! 
Meeting Tonight at 7:30 p.m. 
El Cerro Grande in Conway 

 
Cooking at the Shepherd’s Table 

Thursday, August 4 
Please be at TST by 2:30 p.m. 

See Freda Jones for more information. 
 

Sandwich Ministry 
Wednesday Mornings 

Make Sandwiches for Help4Kids! 
Interested?  Want to participate? 

Please see Britt Stiltner! 
 

Tour Temple Beth Elohim 
Georgetown, SC  

Thursday, August 25 
Leaving the FLC at 10:30 a.m.  

or meet in Georgetown at 11:30 a.m. 
Lunch together in Georgetown  

Followed by a 1:00 p.m. tour of the temple  
and of the Jewish cemetery. 

Please let us know you’re going by  
calling Cathy in the Church Office. 

 
Wednesday Evening Dinner and Bible Study  

Resumes on August 17 
The study is a DVD on  

“The Book of Revelation” 
In the Efird Bible Study Series 

 
August Outreach Project 

Collecting Back to School Items! 
For example:  Glue Sticks, Yellow Highlighters, Pencil Sharpeners, 
Colored Pencils, Packs of #2 Pencils, Pocket Size Tissues, Loose 

Leaf Notebook Paper (wide-ruled) 
Deadline for collecting Back to School items is August 10! 
Please pick up an Outreach Flyer located in the Narthex.  

 

Christian Sympathy 
Christian sympathy is extended to Billy Fallaw and family on the 
death of his mother, Ruth Whitehead Fallaw.  Mrs. Fallaw passed 
away on Friday, July 22. 
 
Altar Flowers 
Altar flowers are needed for August 7 and 28.  Please take a 
moment to sign up. 
 
 

 
 
 

The United Methodist Women 
and 

The United Methodist Men 
Are hosting a Fish Fry with all the fixings! 

Everyone is invited to attend! 
 

Date:  Wednesday, August 10 
Time:  6:00 p.m. 

Place:  Family Life Center 
 
 
Kindermusik is coming to FUMC this fall!  
A free Kindermusik demonstration will be held on Wednesday, 
August 10 at 5:30 P.M. in our newly renovated first floor 
education wing. This Family Time Kindermusik demonstration is 
for parents and newborns-7 year olds with Kindermusik 
Educator Timmie Cole. Participants interested in Kindermusik 
classes at FUMC this fall will be able to register for classes with 
Ms. Cole. Interested parents may contact the Director of Music 
for more information. 
 
UMW Executive Meeting 
United Methodist Women Executive meeting will be held on 
Tuesday, August 9 at 7:00 p.m. in the FLC.  
 
  Happy Birthday!   

August 1:  Sarah Hood 
August 2:  Charlie Hardwick, Churchill Jenkins, Bill Foxworth 

August 4:  Gene Parker, Laurel Edwards 
August 5:   Bobbie Twomey 

August 6:  Benjamin Butler, Madison Mishoe  
  

Attendance 
 

Sunday School 126   
Morning Worship     178 

  Evening Service   14 
 

Stewardship Report  
 

 Operating 4,441.71 
 Chancel Choir Fund 20.00 
 Missionary Fund 20.00 
 CAP 50.00 
 Music Discretionary Fund 45.00 
 Daniels Mission 125.00 
 Sub Total 4,701.71 
 Building Fund 990.00 
 Total 5,691.71 
  
 Budget Needs to Date: 294,774.68 
 Budget Receipts to Date: 241,203.80 
 Budget Deficit: -53,570.88 
  

Budget Information Explanation 

By now, most of you have seen the budget information included 
in each week’s bulletin regarding “Receipts to Date” and “Needs 
to Date”, all as a part of our Brown Bag Catch-Up Special. Just 
so you’ll more fully appreciate the urgency of this mid-year 
budget push, “Receipts to Date” is the actual amount of giving 
that the church has received since January 1, 2011. “Needs to 
Date” is a figure made up of two parts: What we as a church 
have actually spent so far this year AND a total of all 
bills/accounts payable that are currently due. As a result, when 
the bulletin shows a deficit of approximately $50,000.00, for 
example, that actually means that we are that far behind in our 
giving at that particular time. In other words, that figure is a 
REAL DEFICIT and NOT just one based on what our projected 
receipts and expenditures might be IF we want to meet our 
budget. Please join your church family in praying about your 
response to this need and then follow God’s call as you continue 
to return to Him a portion of what He has entrusted to you. 
Thank You. 


